
I support SB857
The Oregon State Marine Board failed when they picked 10,000 pounds for the loading weight, they did not take into account the 
protection of the Willamette River Greenway.
That was the whole idea behind the bill, anyway, this SB857 will correct that.  Easy.
Thank you for your support.


